
Eglish Youth Club Notice 
 

Hello everyone 

 

We look forward to welcoming the children back to Eglish Youth Club & hope to be back up 

and running as soon as we can!  

 

But we can not function without the help and support of our parents and volunteers.  

 

We are very grateful to those who have given their time and effort in the past & to those who 

return year after year, we couldn’t do it without you! 

 

Eglish Youth Club has been an integral part of our community & our children are so lucky to 

be part of it.  But in order for it to survive, we need parents to help supervise for 1-2 hours 

per week until the end of March.  If enough people volunteer, this could be done on a rota 

basis. 

 

**The Youth Club will not commence until we have an adequate number of adults. ** 

 

Our proposed plan is; 

 

Monday 6.15pm - 8pm  P7 & 1st year boys 

 

Tuesday - 6pm - 7pm - P3 & P4 boys 

 

Tuesday - 7.15pm - 8.15pm - P3 & P4 girls 

 

Wednesday 6.15pm- 8pm - P5 & P6 boys 

 

Thursday 6.15pm-8pm - P5, P6, P7 & Post primary girls 

 

**All these slots are subject to change & appropriate levels of adult supervision ** 

 

If we have enough volunteers, your support may only be required once a fortnight. I hope as 

you are reading this, you may consider getting involved.  We’d love to hear from you! 

 

Please contact either Suzanne 07785185162 or  Leona Gallagher 07836353404 

 

Your help could really make a difference! 

 

 

Suzanne Donnelly 

Chairperson 

 

 

 


